
MESSAGE FROM TAKANAWA FIRE STATION 

【AUTUMN FIRE PREVENTION CAMPAIGN 2017】 

The TFD carries out the Autumn Fire Prevention Campaign 

from November 9 (Thurs.) to 15 (Wed.), 2017. 

The event makes the importance of fire prevention widely known 

to a lot of people. 

【For Fire Safety】 

You use heaters very often in winter.  In this cold season, we 

have many fires caused by electricity in our service area.  

WATCH OUT!  Dry air lets fires start easily! 

Also, keep wall outlets clean and use electrical equipment 

properly.   

YOU CAN STOP ELECTRIC FIRES FROM HAPPENING!! 

 

  


